
Acceptable Shoes:  A picture is worth 1000 words! 

All the shoes below would be acceptable in the new dress code.  They are all black, made of fabric or leather 

upper, are “low top” design, have non-marking soles, attach securely to the foot and provide adequate 

support, and allow students to comfortably participate in school and recess activities.  Any of the shoes below 

are acceptable for school days.  On PE days, students must make sure their shoe allows them to participate 

fully in class.   

 

 

 

 

  



 

Unacceptable shoes: a picture is worth 1000 words!!! 

Shoes that would NOT be acceptable for the coming year.  By each shoe is a brief description of why it is on 

the “naughty list”.   

 

 

 

 

 

Sole of the shoe and markings are not black Logo and markings are not black 

“High top” style shoes are not allowed Boots are not allowable for daily wear 

Shoe does not provide adequate support Shoe upper is rubber and not cloth or leather 

Sequins are neither fabric nor leather Shoe does not secure firmly to the foot 


